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Shenk, Scott

Subject [External] Proposed Rulemaking — Registration Class Stickers

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachmentsfrom unknown
sources. To report suspicious email,fonvard the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAMpa.gov.

I support the elimination of Registration Class Stickers. I agree that since the registration card specifies the
weight class the need for a sticker is no longer needed.

Have a great day!
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